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Letter from Our Pastor 
 

Dear Beloved Brothers and Sisters,  
 
I hope you are able to feel Heavenly Parent's warm, never ending love for you on this bright, 
beautiful Summer day.  
 
With the sudden loss of our dear brother George Glass and the memorial services honoring his 
life this week, I reflected a lot on the meaning of life and the importance of our relationships 
with those we go through life with. Our lives our so precious, and how we live our lives makes 
such an impact on the people around us. Love is eternal, but it is experienced moment by 
moment. Let's remember to make each day count and cherish the people in our lives, and the 
moments we have with one another. 
 
This Saturday ACLC will be hosting a powerful virtual Prayer Luncheon on the topic of 
"Black Lives Matter: One Family Under God." I encourage you to join in the fellowship and 
prayers for healing and unity.  
 
This Sunday I have the honor of delivering the message on the National Family Service. To 
give you a sneak peak, the title of my sermon is "Be The Truth." I hope it can be a blessing to 
you in the coming week. 
 
As always, please take good care and may God bless you! 
 
Many Blessings,  
Pastor Crescentia 

 

  

  

Now on Amazon! - True Mother's Memoir  
 

 

 

  

  



 

 

 

  

 

 

D3 Community Leaders Meeting by Zoom 
on Saturday, June 20 at 9am 

 
For All Community Leaders: Kodan, CARP, Ministry Staff, HTM Small Group Leaders and anyone 

interested in leading a small group 
 

Zoom Link Here  

  

 

  

  
 

  

 

 

Memorial Service Video for 
Mr. George Glass 

There was a lovely memorial serivce held for 
Mr. George Glass on Tuesday. A few of our 
members joined. There was a short clip made 
for him by some members. Please visit our 

facebook here to view the video.  
 

  

  
 

  

 

 



 

 

  

  

CARP Rekindle 
 

 

 

CARP New Jersey has initiated a summer program for the summer of 2020. With the situation 
of the coronavirus, it is easy to lose spirit or connection to our faith.  
 
The purpose of the program is to rekindle our faith with the fire of of the Providence led by 
True Mother. The program runs from June 8 to August 3 and consists of a weekly guidance all 
together and daily HDH in trinities.  
 
The topics for each week were pulled from True Mother's speech at the 60th Anniversary of 
the Holy Wedding on May 8, 2020. So far, the program has 27 participants from not only 
CARP NJ, but also young people from around the country as well. 
 
This week we will have a guidance from Rev Compton on True Parents. 
 
Anyone interested in the contents are welcomed to join the program. Guidance will be from 3-
4pm every Monday.  

 

Meet Us Through Zoom Here  

  

 

  

  
 

  

 

 

  

  
 

  



 

 

 

 

National Family Service 
on Sundays at 11am 

 
Please make sure to join us in watching the live stream of the national service, 
which will be offered at 11AM EST to communities across the nation. 
 
It will be live streamed here: live.familyfed,org at 11AM. Enjoy the service from the comfort 
of your own home!  

 

  

  

Donate to the Clifton Family Church 
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

  



 

 

Meet the Pastor 
 

 

 

  

  
 

  

 

 

Purpose: to show our culture through the design and encourage people in these tragic 
times.  
 
Theme: Fight for peace in today’s world that has many obstacles such as COVID-19, 
Racism, Pollution, Political conflict, etc.   
 
To participate: create your own design of either Image or Catchphrase or both. You can 
use an existing quote from somewhere, too.  
 
For more information on how to participate: Click Here  

 

  

  

Summer Job Opportunity 
 

Looking for a Nanny for August and July in Virginia 
 

 

  

 

 

A young family with a small daughter in 
Norfolk, Virginia is looking to find a Nanny 
for the months of July and August. They need 
to be 18 years and older have experience with 
infant/baby care, first aid training and infant 
CPR, and have a car. For more information, 
please read here. 
 
If interested, please contact: 
Alexa Ward 
alexa53ward@ aol,com 
201-438-1415 

 

  

  


